## Special Meeting Budget Workshop II October 25, 2019

A special meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held on Friday, October 25, 2019, at 10:00 a.m. at the Shenango Township Municipal Building, with Supervisors Frank Augustine, Brandon Rishel and Albert Burick, III, present. Also present was Assistant Secretary Denise Allwine.

Present at the Meeting:

Judy Martwinski

The purpose of the meeting was for the Presentation and Discussion of the Proposed 2020 General Fund Expenses.

The meeting was called to order and opened with a salute to the flag.

The supervisors reviewed and discussed the Proposed 2020 General Fund Budget Expenses.

The supervisors also discussed road maintenance expenses and possibly selling equipment and renting equipment as needed.

Mr. Burick said about 90 percent of the roads in the township are in good to great position.

Mr. Rishel said another truck needs to be replaced in the road department.

Motion by Mr. Burick second by Mr. Augustine to adjourn.

Meeting adjourned at 11:16 a.m.